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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please allow me to introduce and recommend to you a group of highly motivated students of our
Faculty of Mathematics & Natural Sciences. In April 2009, these students will undertake a study
trip to Brazil and Argentina to visit academic institutions, businesses and, in general, learn
about different cultures.

I would be very grateful if you would be so kind to assist the organizing committee (“Stichting
GBE-FMF”) in making this visit a success.

Sincerely yours,
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Drs Madeleine Gardeur-Veltman
Director

Office for International Relations
University of Groningen

X



